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Dear Parent/Carer 

  

Cases in schools across Cambridgeshire have almost doubled in the last two weeks and this includes a few 

cases of the Omicron variant.  I am pleased to say that our cases appear to have stabilised, with very few 

new cases identified over the weekend.  This is following an increase to 75% in the number of reported 

results on ALISS.    

The current figures are below: 37 positive PCR results & 11 awaiting… 

• Year 7               26 positive PCR and 4 suspected cases.  There are additional measures in place for 
Year 7 to reduce the risks to other Year groups.  

• Year 8              4 positive PCR and 2 suspected cases  
• Year 9              5 positive PCR and 1 suspected case  
• Year 10            1 positive PCR and 1 suspected case  
• Year 11            2 suspected cases  
• Staff                1 positive PCR and 1 suspected case. 
•  

Please do continue to carry out the twice weekly LFTs and record the results using the link to ALISS.  If you 

notify us that you are taking your child for a PCR test, please can ensure you forward on the confirmation of 

the result to attendance@lvc.org. 

 Following the emergence of the Omicron variant the guidance regarding self-isolation is changing and we 

are awaiting clarification from the Local Authority about this.  In the meantime, please do continue to book 

PCR tests if your child has a positive LFT or is showing one of the three main Covid symptoms. 

 Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

  

  

Tim Darby  

Deputy Principal 

Linton Village College 

mailto:attendance@lvc.org

